[bookmark: mergeable]Dear <<salutation>>:

We are writing to invite you to an NBER meeting on the "Economics of Transportation in the 21st Century."  This virtual conference will be held on Friday, October 9, from 10am to 4pm EDT.  The program includes presentations on ride-sharing, congestion and mobility, transportation infrastructure, and traffic safety.  This meeting is supported by a grant from the U.S. Department of Transportation and is part of a new NBER initiative on transportation economics.

The program for the virtual meeting may be found here:

http://conference.nber.org/sched/ETf20

Please indicate whether you will be able to attend by registering here:
<<replyurl>>


Please reply as soon as possible but no later than October 5, 2020.  A Zoom invitation will be sent to registered participants on October 8. 

The meeting will also be livestreamed on the NBER YouTube channel: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC79ELlHFewHXj5XDBcRloUQ 

Please feel free to share the program and the YouTube link with students, colleagues, or others who might be interested in the papers.  We are trying to take advantage of the inclusive power of an on-line meeting while not overwhelming the Zoom meeting.

We hope to see you on October 9 -- all best wishes.

Ed Glaeser, Jim Poterba, and Steve Redding


